
 

 
Aloha Parents, 
  
Welcome to our SENIOR YEAR!  Just wanted to send a quick reminder of our 
1st general parent meeting taking place this Wednesday, August 21 at 6:00 
p.m. in Konia 202.  We will be discussing our 5 major events happening this 
school year.  Looking forward to working with all of you again!   
  
Mahalo! 
Denny Ono 
 


